
SEASIDE
PUBLIC WORKS

2018
Year in review



Employees of the Public Works Department

� Street Department

� Jeremy Strimple, Matt Long, Nate Kerwin, Darlene Brown, Steven Keever, Cesar Alcala

� Wastewater Department

� Tony Biamont, Brian Lawson, Kyle Mergel, George Whitlock, Matt Miller, Matt Keefer

� Water Department

� Ron Wanner, Kevin Nagle, Brice Rieck, Scott Hanna

� Summer Help 2018

� Dalton Knight, Eric Harwood, Giovanni Martinez, Brice DeWinter 

� Engineering

� Geoff Liljenwall, Alvin Harwood



Committees and Commissions

� Parks Advisory Committee

� Transportation Advisory Commission

� City Tree Board

� Seaside Municipal Airport Committee

� NW Oregon Area Commission on Transportation (NW ACT)

� Col-Pac Economic Development District and NW Oregon Economic Alliance Meeting

� SDDA Downtown Transportation Committee

� SDDA Downtown Beautification Committee



Education and Training

Distribution 1 Certifications

Kevin Nagle

Scott Hanna

Backflow Testing Certification

Scott Hanna

Backflow Inspector Certification

Kevin Nagle

Wastewater II Certification

Brian Lawson

George Whitlock









Council Goal Setting involving Public Works

Watershed Management Plan 

Source Water Protection 

Forest Management Plan

Updated Parks Master Plan



Sewer Department & Wastewater Treatment Facility

Safety Platforms & Air Filter SystemSafety Platforms & Air Filter SystemSafety Platforms & Air Filter SystemSafety Platforms & Air Filter System

New additions to the Treatment FacilityNew additions to the Treatment FacilityNew additions to the Treatment FacilityNew additions to the Treatment Facility



Preserving Seaside History – Seaside Promenade Restoration



Restoration of Seaside’s Bronze Plaques – Matt Long project



Street Department – Matt Long – the most photographed sign in Seaside



Evergreen Cemetery – Jeremy Strimple hydro seeding 



Refurbishing Street Lighting – Steven Keever project



Broadway Electrical (Streetlights)



Street Signage – Nate Kerwin project



Multi-purpose Truck                              Tony Biamont

We converted out 2009 Peterbilt 
Sludge Truck……………………

Into a “Hook Truck” to 
accommodate a 15 cubic yard 
Gravel Box, a 20 cubic yard 
Dumpster Box and an 18’ long 
Flatbed Truck

All three Departments, Sewer, 
Water and Street Departments 
can now optimize the use of this 
multipurpose truck.



Emergency Call-outs



Goodman Park Improvements



Cartwright Park Improvements



2018 Projects
� Constructed new ADA Counter at Building & Planning                                              

� Avenue H Local Improvement District – Storm , Water and HMAC

� Goodman Park Restroom Exterior Paint

� Oceanway Restroom Exterior Paint

� Chamber Restroom Exterior Paint

� Turnaround – Added additional 50 amp Electrical Plugs

� Quatat Park – Removed Wooden Planters

� City Hall – Added updated Bike Rack

� Royal View Pump Station added new VFD Pumps

� 3rd Avenue Prom to N. Columbia – HMAC

� King & I Storm Sewer Improvements

� King & J Street Sewer Improvements

� Water Treatment Plant – New Turbidity Meters

� Sunset Blvd Pump Station – Rebuilt domestic Pumps

� Oceanway Restroom – Remove Planters, Install Bike Racks

� City Hall – Installed County Ballot Box

� 2nd Ave Prom to N. Columbia – Installed new Sewer Service



Arbor Day 2018            Shore Pine Plantings


